
1. BLIGHS ROAD RAILWAY CROSSING – CYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN SIGNALS 
 
 The approval of both the Fendalton/Waimairi and Shirley/Papanui Community Boards was sought to 

extend the consultation process for the cycle and pedestrian signal project at the Blighs Road Railway 
Crossing. 

 
 The Board decided to support extending the consultation process and further that if no significant 

issues arose in the wider consultation undertaken, then the project proceed to finalising the design 
drawings, tender and construction. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


